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From: Clare Brown [mailto:clare@tahomags.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:54 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: GR 23 Amendment
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Hello, 
 
I have been a certified professional guardian in Washington State for over 7 years.
Guardianship is a very unique profession which requires a complex set of skills, duties and
activities. The scope of our position is broad and carries with it a great deal of responsibility
and personal risk. I believe that only those who have worked as a professional guardian (and
now Conservator) can really appreciate the challenges, obstacles, barriers and tasks that we are
faced with on a daily basis. That has only increased with the recent adoption of the UGA.
 
I feel that we should have more representation on the Board that oversees our activities and
establishes our Standards of Practice. We are one of very few professions with so few
members on it's own regulatory/disciplinary board. I would like GR 23 to be amended as
proposed. 

Clare K.C. Brown, CPG No. 12930
PO Box 679
Maple Valley, WA 98038
Phone: (206) 465-2377
Fax: (425) 660-2517
Email: clare@tahomags.com
 
~ Office Hours:  M - F 8:30 am - 4:30 pm. Available after office hours for emergencies
only. ~
 
Please follow federal and state guidelines for Covid-19: get vaccinated, practice social
distancing, wear a mask and wash your hands. 
 
The information contained in this email and any attachments to this message are intended for
the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential, privileged information and

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov
mailto:clare@tahomags.com


health information that is legally protected from disclosure by HIPAA. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this
information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this information in error,
please contact 206-465-2377 or notify the sender and destroy all copies of this email and any
attachments.


